
Notice to Mariners – Hornsea Project Two 

Notice of Completion of Benthic Surveys – Issued 01/05/2020 

1. INTRODUCTION 

Mariners are advised that Ørsted has now completed the benthic surveys within the Hornsea Project Two 

Offshore Wind Farm array.  

It should be noted that although this scope of works is complete, other preparatory works for construction of 

the Hornsea Project Two Offshore Wind Farm are ongoing including surveys, inspections and removal of 

unexploded ordnance and boulder clearance and trial trenching.  

Mariners are advised that MaxSea and Olex plotter files as well as other copies of issued NtMs are available 

through the Project’s Commercial Fisheries Advisors at Brown and May Marine Limited and the Project’s 

onshore fisheries liaison. Contact details are provided in Section 3 of this Notice. 



Figure 1.  Completed Benthic Survey Area 



2. IMMEDIATE CONTACTS 

Enquiries regarding the contents of this Notice to Mariners or any other matters should be directed to: 

Project Manager (Ørsted) 

(Office hours only) 

Natalia Lopez 

Tel: +44 (0)7788 226 620 E-mail: natlo@orsted.co.uk

3. FISHERIES LIAISON 

Onshore Fisheries Liaison is provided by Nick Garside and Sophie Farenden who can be contacted on: 

E-mail: nick.garside@live.co.uk Mob: +44 (0) 7538 827013 

Email: sophie.farenden@brownmay.com Mob: +44 (0)7525 128344 

In the event the Onshore Fisheries Liaison is not contactable please direct fisheries enquiries related to the 

works to the Ørsted Company Fisheries Liaison Officer: 

Company Fisheries Liaison Officer – 

Courtney French 

Tel: +44 (0)7796 447372 E-mail: CONFR@orsted.co.uk


